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Dear Applicant  

 

Chief Operations Officer (incl business change) 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Chief operations Officer for Creating 

Tomorrow Multi Academy Trust.   

 

We are looking for someone to join our team who can steer the MAT through 

it is infancy with a focus on supporting our schools to ensure everything we do 

promotes outstanding outcomes for our students. 

You will play a leading role in the trust by building on our positive, 

collaborative culture that inspires both our students and our staff to help 

ensure their talents are developed to the full. 

 

We have ambitions for growth both in terms of our reach – extending to 

young adults up to the age of 25, and in our governance model with 

potential to build a community beyond the MAT through working with other 

schools and providers in the County and beyond. 

 

Our new Chief operations Officer must therefore share our aspirations and 

excitement for the opportunities this presents for our students. 

 

We encourage you to visit the schools to arrange a visit, please contact Ellie 

Edwards by email ellie.edwards@isebrook.co.uk or call us on 01536 500030. 

Applicants must submit a completed application form, together with a short 

covering letter sharing your passion for the role and outlining how you meet 

the requirements of the post.    A job description and person specification are 

provided.   

 

The closing date is 19th January 2018, selection day will be held on 31st 

January/1st February 2018, start date: asap. 

 

We very much look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Jeannette Payne 

Chair of MAT 
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